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To the Committee: 

 

I urge you to support HB 2007 in order to make our public buildings safer for all.  We 

have all seen how easily disagreements at public meetings and courthouses can 

escalate to violence.  No one can feel safe knowing that people with concealed 

handgun licenses may be in those buildings and introduce a gun into the situation.  

Please do what you can to protect the public in these difficult times. 

 

Thank you. 


